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Phase 2: Data Collection 

Task Update 

Student IEP file review Complete 

Surveys Complete 

Round 2 data/document request After a review of the data and documents 
provided by the District, PCG provided a 
second round of data and document 
requests to the BCSD Leadership Team. 
We identified additional documents 
needed to address the questions and 
items listed in the agreed upon scope. The 
PCG team has received the majority of 
these additional requests but is waiting on 
final items including fiscal data and data 
on post-high school pathways. We 
anticipate having all data needed in the 
next few weeks. 

 

 

Phase 2 - Data 
Collection

•Round 1 Data/Document Request
•Conduct Interviews and Focus Groups
•Classroom Observations
•Student IEP File Review
•Launch Surveys
•Round 2 Data/Document Request

Phase 3 - Findings 
Development and 

Draft Report

•PCG Writing and Analysis
•District Review Report (1st draft) & Report Revisions
•District Review Report (2nd draft) & Report Revisions
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Phase 3: Findings Development and Draft Report 

Task Update 

PCG writing and analysis PCG has completed the review of IEP files 
and continues to analyze the data. The 
team has begun to write the report and 
will be producing a draft report for the 
BCSD Leadership Team by January 31st, 
2025. 

District review report (1st draft) & report 
revisions 

Outstanding 

District review report (2nd draft) & report 
revisions 

Outstanding 

 

The team is currently in Phase 3. 

Currently, the PCG team is triangulating qualitative and quantitative data collected from 
the District, IEP Review, focus groups, and on-site visits. The team is underway with 
drafting the report, which will be ready for BCSD Leadership by January 31st, 2025. A 
final report will be ready in February 2025. 

During upcoming weekly check-ins with BCSD Leadership and PCG, the team will 
confirm the receipt of all data and documents and check-in on the status of the project. 
However, since the PCG team is starting to write, upcoming meetings may be canceled 
due to an absence of discussion items. 


